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Reconstruction of Metro Gold Line South Pasadena Station 
Our agency will begin rebuilding a new ADA-compliant access ramp to replace existing stairs on the southbound platform of the Metro Gold Line South Pasadena Station. Access to the platform will be available during construction for patrons traveling to Union Station. The work is expected to be completed by the end of September 2013. Metro will have ambassadors at the station during peak hours to assist passengers using the ticket vending machines and the TAP validators at the station. There are four ticket vending machines (TVMs) and four TAP validators at the station. Only one TVM will be out of service during construction. Construction will take place Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. To read the complete story as posted on The Source, please click here.
Upcoming CEO Meetings & Events
Next week, I will attend our agency’s Operations Retreat and Employee of the Month Luncheon. I will also meet with Metrolink CEO, Mike DePallo.
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